Sept
26
1921

Linton Motor Sales
Linton
Ind
Gentlemen;

We wish to thank you very much for the infor-
mation you gave us in your communication of Ceptember 2lst
with reference to H C Newman. Should you at any future

time get additional informaticn on this subject we would

appreciate having it.

Very truly yours
THE DEARBORN PUBLISHING CO
F L Black

FLB HR Business Mansger



